11.

MERIVALE JOINT WORKING PARTY
-REPORT OF 17 FEBRUARY 1999 RR 9390

The Joint Working Party submitted a progress report on a number of issues to do
with the staged implementation of the Merivale Streetscape Plan.

Mention was made of the indicative costs associated with the proposed plant
containers. In response it was noted that this aspect was currently being reassessed
with aview to reducing the per unit price.

The Board received the report.



